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It is hard to believe that another school year is almost

finished. I am so proud of the academic growth our
students have made in reading and math. This year’s
grade 8 promotion will take place on June 17th at
9:30am. This is a special one because these eighth
graders were the first kindergarteners when our

Prek-8 school opened. Thank you for your support and
commitment to your child’s education. Our last day of

school is June 21st with a 12:00 dismissal.



Have a safe and happy Summer!
Miss Renna






Congratulations to the Carrington winners of the
Silas Bronson Poetry Contest!



SUMMER

READING
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Summer is almost here! Research has shown that summer reading is very important.
It has been proven that kids who read four or more books over the summer are better
prepared for the coming school year. Reading over the summer months really does
make a difference to your child’s learning. 

Below are links to different reading challenges you can have your child participate in
during the summer vacation. Although they are not mandatory, they can help
increase reading and learning skills during the summer break.

Have a great summer and happy reading!

Mrs. Rosa
Library Media Specialist

Mrs. Thompson
Literacy Facilitator 

   
Carrington Summer Reading Log



2022 Governor’s Summer Reading Challenge



Barnes & Noble Summer Reading Journal 

Read 8 books and complete a reading log between July 1, 2002 and August 31st, 2022. 
Then get a chance to pick out a free book from Barnes and Noble!



Silas Bronson Summer Programs for Kids




Please click on the links below 
to access the summer reading material and programs:

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vQUNRt4r5yBK-x1pglqL6wiI4qcPM4fCy9ynonWAiGMQI-LQC5E2XKQysgVYqif1Rtnl3_kHg1zZc05/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=3000&slide=id.g889f3576cb_0_44
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/CTRead/Connecticut-Reads
https://dispatch.barnesandnoble.com/content/dam/ccr/h/summer-reading/2022/126443-06BNJournalSheetPrintable.pdf
http://bronsonlibrary.org/kidprograms


Congratulations to Carrington's Middle
School Band. They placed 3rd in the

Music in the Parks Competition at Lake
Compounce on June 3rd.


